
d Continues Invaluable Service

At bi-monthly meetings the
Board of Directors discussed and
reviewed school policies. Some
of the matters considered were
curriculum expansion, extracur-
ricular activities, and student-
faculty relationships. In Septem-
ber a new dress .code was
approved by the Board.

1. MR. THOMAS HARRISON: Sec-
retary.

2. MR. OTTO WARREN
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